
Harry Arora 

Ranking Member Labor Committee 

151st General Assembly District 

February 6, 2022 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

I would like to respectfully request that masks no longer be required for public schools. As a parent of 

three children, I am concerned with the long-term impact of masks on child development and 

socialization.  

Thank you,  

John Van Sickle 

26 Grimes Road 

Old Greenwich CT 06870 


